
May 12, 2020 
 
Welcome to your weekly “virtual” meeting of the Green Bay Area Retired Men’s Club! 
We hope you have been safe and well and had an enjoyable Mother’s Day on Sunday. 
The coffee is certainly warmer than the weather has been, so let’s make our way into 
the auditorium (pretend to, anyway). Jack is sitting on stage ringing the bell, not the 
horn, so that’s something to give thanks for.  
 
FROM OUR PRESIDENT 
 

Well, we're here, or rather, not here again. So raise your hand if you have... Wait, 

that doesn't work either. You could raise your hand but it would only be part of 

your isolation exercise routine. So, go ahead, do it. Other than that. no problems 

or issues to report from here. Stay safe and enjoy the rest of this "meeting" that 

follows. -- Jack Rhyner 

TRAVEL MUGS ARE HERE 
Our brand new stainless steel insulated travel mugs with our club logo have 
arrived. Only $10 each. Email or call treasurer Tom Froelich 
(tfroelich@gmail.com) (920-265-5104) and we'll get one delivered to your door.  
 

INVOCATION 

A Prayer for Our Uncertain Times 

May we who are merely inconvenienced remember those whose lives are at 

stake. 

May we who have no risk factors remember those most vulnerable. 

May we who have the luxury of working from home remember those who must 

choose between preserving their health and making their rent. 

May we who have the flexibility to care for our children when their schools close 

remember those who have no options. 

May we who have to cancel our trips remember those who have no safe place to 

go. 

May we who are losing our margin money in the tumult of the economic market 

remember those who have no margin at all. 

May we who settle in for a quarantine at home remember those who have no 

home. 

As fear grips our country, let us choose love. 
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And during this time when we may not be able to physically wrap our arms 

around each other, let us yet find ways to be the loving embrace of God to our 

neighbors. Amen. 

- Fr. Michael Graham, S.J. 

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE 

With school canceled, these two children recite the Pledge of Allegiance at their 

family’s home school. https://www.ydr.com/videos/life/2020/03/20/pa-school-

canceled-coronavirus-pledge-allegiance-home/2885627001/  

 

TOURS 

September 18 (Friday) Day Tour 

7 AM - Leave the Park and Ride lot across from the Brown County Sheriff`s 

location just South of Highway 172. 

8 AM - Arrive at the Dutch Windmill in Little Chute. 

10 AM - Arrive at Pierce Manufacturing (fire truck mfg.) in Appleton. 

11:30 AM - Arrive at Golden Corral restaurant in Appleton for lunch. 

2 PM - Arrive at Waupaca Foundry in Waupaca. 

4 PM - Arrive at Rawhide Youth Services South of New London. 

8 to 9 PM - Arrive at the Park and Ride near the Sheriff`s location. 

$50 PER PERSON. Payable on or before Tuesday September 1st. Payment by 

check is preferred. Payable to Green Bay Area Retired Men’s Club. Payments 

will be collected by Tom Froelich or Fred Kaminski. Dinner at Rawhide Youth 

Services is NOT included in the $50 payment for the tour. Lunch at Golden 

Corral is included. 

Questions? Ask Fred Kaminski. Phone or text 920 562 0443. 

 

HUMORIST 

From Larry Epstein… 
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TODAY’S PRESENTATION 

Here’s something to take our minds off the troubles of the world for a few 

minutes. Why the pencil is perfect  https://youtu.be/IBf9pXOmpFw    

Until we meet again, stay safe! Be well! 
Follow our Facebook page: https://www.facebook.com/GBRetiredMen  
Check out our website: http://gbretiredmensclub.com/  
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